[bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\Users\mfontaine\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\0CK45O72\MC900124151[1].wmf]Each night your child should be bringing home their take home folder with their busy bee week.  Please check it as part of your nightly routine.  Sign it and return it the next day in their take home folder. This is a great communication tool.
Reading:  So far the students have been exploring our new books.  They each chose a few to put in their book bins.  Next week we will probably be sending home a book to read at night.  Look for a letter and a reading folder later next week.
**PLEASE remember to write a note on the busy week, send an email or call the office if there is a change in your child’s afternoon routine.  This is to ensure that your child is in the correct and safe place.  It also keeps smiles on their faces when we all know where they should be.  Thank you.
These first few days of first grade have been wonderful!!  There have been many firsts-  including lunchroom, being upstairs, gym, music, bus, friends, etc.  Each student had adjusted in his or her own way.  They should all be very proud about what they have accomplished so far.
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